From: LWardell@wpb.org [mailto:LWardell@wpb.org]
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 8:13 AM

To: Bull, Michelle <Michelle.Bull@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: NPDES report

Importance: High

Hi Michelle ,
I'm sorry for all the confusion. | am still trying to understand what is going on myself in the

construction engineering dept but mostly because we have people that are new and some people
that didn't train the new guy on how to fill out report. So i am now working with another engineer and
she is on top of it. Lets pray she stays! | asked her about the inspections. There were 192 for 12
sites and only 50% inspected? She said that is a mistake 100% were inspected , they automatically
check the BMPS on every inspection.

Let me know if you need any other information and again | am sorry.

Loaice Wardel!

Louise Wardell

Environmental Compliance Specialist
City of West Palm Beach
office:561-822-2062

mobile: 561-714-5322
email:lwardell@wpb.org



